
TOWNSHIP OF AVON 
Notice of Planning Commission Vacancy 

 
The Avon Township Supervisors are seeking applicants to fill a vacancy on the 
Avon Township Planning Commission for a two-year term.  Planning Commission 
members are expected to attend meetings (last Wednesday of the month), be on 
time for meetings and other scheduled activities, participate fully in PC business, 
be respectful to the public and other members, have no conflicts of interest or other 
personal reason to gain from participating on the board, and become familiar with 
appropriate Stearns County (i.e., 439) and Town (i.e., MOU) ordinances and 
planning documents. To apply, interested residents should submit an application to 
the Clerk at the address below. Applications are available by contacting the Clerk.    
The Avon Township Supervisors plan to appoint a replacement to fill the vacancy 
at their July 5, 2017 meeting.  Applications received after July 5, 2017 cannot be 
guaranteed consideration. 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
16881 Queens Road 
Avon, MN 56310 
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